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May 15, 1992

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. M.S. Tuckman

Vice President
Catawba Site

4800 Concord Rd.
York, SC 29745-9635

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: ERRATA LETTER FOR NRC INSPECTION RESPONSE ACKNOWLEDGtMENT

LETTER 50 41792-01 AND 50-414/92-02

The above subject inspection response acknowledgement was transmitted to you by
letter, dated May 5, 1992. It has come-to our attention that the Inspection
Report No. 50-413/92-01 and 50-414/92 02 was -inadvertently used. A co-rected
acknowledgement letter is enclosed. Please delete the superseded letter and
insert the corrected letter.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact us.

Sincerely

/s/
; -Caudie A. Julian, Chief
i Engineering Branch

Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure:
As Stated
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